
 
 

September 17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Jill Lipoti, Ph.D., Director 
Division of Water Monitoring and Standards 
New Jersey Dept. of Environmental Protection 
PO Box 420 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0420 
 
Dear Dr. Lipoti: 
 
On behalf of your friends and colleagues at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), 
and in particular, the Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management 
Programs and Region I, we wish you the very best in your retirement.  I want to personally 
recognize your 26 years of faithful and exceptional public service provided to the State of New 
Jersey, the Organization of Agreement States, Inc. (OAS), the Conference of Radiation Control 
Program Directors, Inc. (CRCPD), and the NRC.  Your tireless efforts and technical expertise 
have significantly enhanced Federal and State relations.  The nation has benefitted from your 
continued excellence in fostering a positive working relationship among the NRC, OAS, 
CRCPD, and related organizations.  Your support to the NRC as the State Liaison Officer 
Designee was very much appreciated and has strengthened the State of New Jersey’s 
relationship with the NRC. 
 
We are truly grateful for your many contributions and your efforts to help ensure consistent high 
standards of quality in radiation protection programs across the nation. 
 
Our best wishes and thoughts are with you and your family for happiness and good fortune 
throughout your retirement. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Brian E. Holian, Acting Director 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 
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